WOKINGHAM COPY.

19th December, 1941.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter
- of the 10th instant respecting the motorship "ARMADALE",
( and thank you for the information contained therein which
has been reported to the Committee at their meeting today.
I am, Dear Siras,
Yours faithfully,
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